Waikato District Health Board

30 June 2021

David Adamson
fyi-request-15716-304b8a2b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear David
Official Information Act request

Thank you for your request for information dated 08 June 2021 to provide copies of
all emails or other internal correspondence, as well as any other documentation
discussing staff parking during the planned nursing strike of 9 June 2021.

I enclose all the information held by Waikato DHB which is covered by your request.

Some names have been redacted under section 9(2)(a) of the Official Information
Act “to protect the privacy of natural persons and this is not outweighed by any public
interest in its release”.

You have the right to request the Ombudsman to investigate and review th decision
to redact this information. The Ombudsman’s postal address is:

The Ombudsman

Office of the Ombudsman
PO Box 10-152
Wellington

Waikato DHB supports the open disclosure of information to assist community
understanding of how we are delivering publically funded healthcare. This includes
the proactive publication of anonymised Official Information Act responses on our
website from 10 working days after they have been released.

Yours sincerely

A

Sue Hayward
Chief Nursing an

Incident Controller
IMT
Nurse Strike




